

Dear Robert McNeely Jr.,

The American Heart Association would like to say thank you. It is a pleasure to honor you for acting so courageously and swiftly to offer lifesaving aid.

Today, many Americans feel helpless during an emergency because they do not know how to administer CPR, or they are afraid of hurting the victim. We want to recognize heroes that have stepped in to save a life. Thank you for performing the heroic act of CPR; a critical link in our chain of survival. You have not only helped to save a life within your community, but you are also partnering with the American Heart Association to improve the survival rate of citizens who receive bystander CPR.

In an effort to encourage others to learn the lifesaving skill of CPR, we would like you to keep sharing your story. Share pictures of your special award with your social media following and use the hashtag #CPRSavesLives. Tell the world that you are a Heartsaver Hero and how important it is to be CPR trained. Visit our website heart.org/heartsaverhero to view more stories like yours.

Thank you,

The American Heart Association

